From: Val Swan

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Fwd: BGE Easement at Rockburn Park
Date: Thursday, June 29, 2023 7:14:31 PM

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or
attachments if you know the sender.]

Dear Leaders,

Thank you for hearing the concerns of your constituents. I understand that a BGE easement
may be traversing through Rockburn Park and a meeting is to be held to discuss this. I have
great concern for the flora and fauna that would be disturbed from laying underground wire
through our lovely park. The most alarming aspect of this would be the cutting of any trees in
the park. So much habitat is destroyed with development that maintaining what we have is
vital for a wide variety of eco important insects, birds, mammals etc. I urge you to find a
solution to increasing broadband that won't disturb our park's habitats.

Thank you,

Valerie Swan

13735 Barberry Way
Howard County resident
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